10th. October, 1919. Principal F.C. Harrison, D.Sc., F.R.S.C., Macdonald College. Ste Anne de Bellevue. Dear Dr. Harrison:-In further reply to your letters of September 6th. and 8th. I may say that Professor J. A. Dale will represent McGill University, including Macdonald College, at the National Conference on Moral Education in the Schools in relation to Canadian Citizenship which is to be held in Winnipeg on October 20th., 21st. and 22nd. I am writing to the General Secretary of the Conference to this effect. I remain Yours very sincerely 7.86 Acting Frincipal.